
 
28 February 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Early school closure for Year 7 parents’ evening 
 
I am writing to you relating to our upcoming Year 7 parents’ evening on Thursday 20 March.  We have some teachers 
who teach a number of classes, meaning that we need as much time as possible for them to fit in appointments for 
all their students.  In addition to this, we are mindful that we will be in the middle of the holy month of Ramadan, 
with sunset being forecast to be at 6:20pm. 
 
Therefore, I would like to end the academy day for the secondary phase of the school at 2:35pm on Thursday 20 
March, and start the Year 7 parents’ evening from 3:00pm, finishing at 6pm. 
 
Please could all parents be aware of this and make the relevant arrangements to ensure their child can be collected 
or make their way home safely at 2:35pm.  Corrections will run as usual on this day, finishing at 4:05pm. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Danny Carr 
School Trust Leader and Principal 


